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To Whom It May Concern:

I am an ophthalmologist and hold certification with the American Board of
Ophthalmology has devoted my career to ophthalmic plastic and reconstructive
surgery. Over the last 20 years, | have utilized well over 500 porous polyethylene
implants for both children and adults.

I've had long experience using Medpor® polyethylene implants for my surgeries,
and in 2015 | began using Su-Por® Surgical Implants. | found the implants to have
similar properties preferable for my technique and now use Su-Por as my first line
implant.

After using Su-Por implants for over two years, | am happy with the results | can
achieve with this product and plan to continue using Su-Por as my primary implant
in the future.

Furthermore, the Flor-Tec Composite Orbital Floor, CAT number 4233, 4232, and
4244 is a useful implant. The Cor-Tech Sphere ocular implant, CAT number 4042,
4043, 4045, and 4047 is a useful implant.

I have no financial interest in Poriferous or any Su-Por Surgical Implant product.
There are no financial ties in connection with this letter. Please don’t hesitate to
contact me for any questions.
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